
 

Annual Meeting 5 October 2016          

 

 
 

Tariq Salim, volunteer; Mayor of Croydon, Cllr Wayne Trakas-Lawlor; and Charlie Ladyman, CEO 
 
 

 
 

Cllr Yvette Hopley with Croydon resident 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Paul Young, Deputy Director of Commissioning at NHS Croydon Clinical Commissioning Group 
gives an overview of GP services and what might happen in the future 

 

 
 

Dr Agnelo Fernandes, Assistant Chair of NHS Croydon Commissioning Group  
answers residents’ questions on GP services 



 
 

Residents share their experience and views on Croydon’s GP services 



 
 

Just one table’s comments on services 
 
 

 
 

Sharing experiences of services 



 
 

 
 

Lively discussions on GP services 



 
 

At the Asian Resource Centre of Croydon stall at the Community Fair afterwards 


